
From: Taylor Dobbs [mailto:tdobbs@vpr.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 11:50 AM 
To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Constituent Management System 

  

Hi Scott, 
 
We are working on a project related to IT projects across the state government, and I'm 
writing regarding one project listed for the governor's office. 
 
I'm hoping you could send me three pieces of information about the project below; the 
RFP, the award status, and the five-year cost estimate for the project. 

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE 

CONSTITUENT 

MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 

Maintenance of a constituent management, document 

management and business process management (BPM) delivered 

via the cloud from a secure datacenter facility. 

 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Taylor Dobbs 
Digital Reporter 
Vermont Public Radio 

Desk: 802-654-4364 
Mobile: 802-881-9837 

 

mailto:tdobbs@vpr.net

